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WAYNE-PIKE CHILD EVANGELISM FELLOWSHIP PRAYER CALENDAR

OCTOBER  2020
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

RTC = Released Time   
           Class

RT = Released Time 

AS/IS GNC = After
School / In School Good

News Club 

1
Ask the Lord to once
again give us favor in

the sight of school
administrators and 

principals that they may
fully cooperate with us.

2
Pray that many parents
will see the value of

their children being
taught the Word of God

and sign them up for our
clubs and classes.

3
Join us in praising the
Lord for meeting and

surpassing all of our
summer budget needs. 

He is faithful as
promised - Phil. 4:19.

4
Pray for the churches in

our country who are
f ighting for  the ir

religious freedoms. 

5 
Praise the Lord for our

returning teachers  this
year. We can always

use a few more helpers
for AS/IS GNC’s.

6
Please pray that the

children will pay close
attention in class this

year and will listen to
God’s Word and hide it

in their hearts.

7
Think of a lost child that

you know and pray for
his/her salvation.  Ask

God for an opportunity
to witness to him/her.

8
Pray that Western

Wayne School District
will soon allow us to

have our released time
classes as we’ve had in

previous years.

9
Don’t forget to sign up to

come to our Fall
Fellowship Dinner in

two weeks.  Remember,
seating is limited to the

first 100 to sign up.

10
Pray that Delaware

Valley School District 
will soon open  up their

doors to us to have our
After School / In School

Good News Clubs.

11
Uphold your pastors
and other church

leaders in prayer today. 
Satan hates the mess-

age they bring and will
try to discourage them. 

1   2     COLUMBUS DAY

Praise  the  Lord ,
Wallenpaupack Area

School District is
allowing us to have all

of our school-year
ministries as normal.

13
Today is our first AS/IS
GNC at Wallenpaupack

South  E lementary
School. Ask God to

work mightily in the
hearts of those coming.

14
Ask the Lord for a
special anointing of His

Holy Spirit upon our
teachers and helpers

this year that many
children might be saved.

15
Praise God for Lillian
Pesce & Elaine Salinas

who are continuing to
teach a RTC from 

Wallenpaupack North
Intermediate School.  

16
Over the next seven
months, our school-year

ministries will require
traveling thousands of

miles.  Pray for safety.

17
Teaching a Good News
Club or a RT class is

an important job.  Pray
that our teachers will

take sufficient time to
prepare their lessons.

18
Revival is needed in

our individual lives, our
churches, and in our

nation.  Pray for a real
moving of God's Spirit

in our midst.

19
Audrey Ingram and her

daughter, Sarah, are
teaching or helping in 5

GNC’s & RTC’s this
year. Thank God for

them and pray for them. 

20
Please pray that

children show up today
for our Preston AS/IS

GNC.  Last year we had
to cancel because of

lack of participants.

21
Pray for our banquet

speaker, our CEF of
EPA executive director,

Pastor Doug Willliams.

22
Ask the Lord to provide

a helper for Mandy
H e m i n g h o u s  wh o

teaches our Stourbridge
RTC Thursday after-

noons starting next wk.

23     Fall Dinner

6:00 p.m. at the Central

House in Beach Lake. 
Pray that it will be a

blessing to all those
attending.

24      

Please pray for Billie

Garbe as she continues
to help at the office,

grades correspondence
courses, and is also

battling health issues.

25
Praise the Lord for
faithful Sunday school

teachers.  Take some
time right now to pray

for the children in your
Sunday school.

26
Praise God for our
Monday volunteers—

teachers Donna Christ-
opher & Debbie Thomp-
son, and helpers, June
House & Sue Weslowski.

27
Praise God for Mandy
Heminghous who will be

teaching  our Stour-
bridge Primary Center

AS/IS GNC this year on
Tuesdays starting now.

28
“Therefore, I say unto
you, what things soever

ye desire, when ye pray,
believe that ye receive

them, and ye shall have
them.”    Mark 11:24

29
Pray today for Dan &
Jeanne Soblesky and

for Donna Christopher, 
and Barb McLaughlin,

our RD Wilson School
staff.

30
Praise the Lord for bus
owners and drivers who

are still willing to provide
service for our released

time classes this year
during the pandemic..

31
Jesus said, "I am the
light of the world; he

that followeth me shall
not walk in darkness

but shall have the light
of life."      John 8:12  


